
The RRNDMC North Downs LDT 2nd June 2024  
 

The RRNDMC North Downs LDT entry will open on Tuesday 16th April at 0800. Entry is online only via 

Sport 80 (hopefully!).  

This year we have just under 100 miles of route with the minimum of road work possible for this 

area. Roger Brown has plotted a great route even using 3 lanes that the majority of us had never 

ridden.  

Following Sidcups trial last year we will have easy options on around half of the sections. These will 

be suitable for beginners or perhaps those having a ride on adventure bikes. You will indicate if you 

wish to ride the easy routes at signing on.  

The start venue is new to us and will offer the opportunity for more great sections. A dedicated email 

for the event can be used if you have any queries rrndmcldt@gmail.com 


